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St Agnes CE Primary School

Nursery Newsletter
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Autumn 1 2018
	The Nursery Team:
Class teachers – Miss Chowdhury and Miss Lord
TA’s– Miss Stock and Mrs Jones 

	

	This Term

This term our topic is “All About Me”.
While the children are settling in to Nursery, we will have a high focus on developing the 3 prime areas of learning.
These are: communication and language
                  personal, social and emotional development
                  physical development.
We will support the children during carpet time sessions and during their daily routine in developing the skills they need in order to prepare them for learning.

During this term, we will be observing the children’s interests and using this to enhance the environment to engage them in their learning.

The children will be learning how to follow our golden rules this half term.
These are: do be kind and helpful
                  do be gentle
                  do look after property
                  do listen 
                  do work hard.
In order to help the children remember to follow our golden rules, we have behaviour apples. All children start the day on the green apple – which means they are doing great. If a child does something really special and tries hard to follow the rules, then their peg will be moved to gold and they will be able to choose a reward at the end of the day. The yellow and red apples are there to remind children to think about the choices they make in Nursery. 

	Don’t Forget…

To label all of your child’s belongings, including school uniform, spare clothes, lunch bags, school bags. This helps us to ensure all children take home the correct items at the end of each day.
	Important Dates

Please keep an eye on the website for important dates throughout the year, you can find these on the school calendar.

	Special Events/Activities/News

On the week beginning 24th September we will be celebrating harvest. Please provide your child with a tin of food to donate during our harvest assembly.
We will have a high focus on reading for enjoyment. We encourage you to support us with this by reading with your child daily, selecting a range of book and stories to engage them in reading.

	Reminders

Please remember to bring a bag of spare clothes for your child to school every day. This can be left on their peg if the clothes are not used. Please label each item of clothing so that there is no confusion with who the items belong to. 


LOVE TO LEARN • LEARN TO DO WELL • LIVE WELL TOGETHER


